Tech Soup New Zealand

The Amputee Society has recently registered with TechSoup New Zealand.

TechSoup New Zealand is a not-for-profit organisation that works to help New Zealand charitable
organisations to understand technology.

They work with world leading IT suppliers to provide charitable organisations with donated and
discounted computers and software.

This will help us with obtaining software for our members, and to help run our local Society.
If any members would like to obtain software for their computer, please contact...

Joanne Phone 027 2909246



